

BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA TELEPHONE: 01204 332650



Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON

6th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome Back

I hope this letter finds you well after a lovely summer; the children have been retelling their adventures and sometimes haven't stopped for breath!

It is lovely to have the children back in school ready for the year ahead. I am pleased to welcome a number of new permanent staff to the team this term. Mrs Frodsham has joined us as phonics lead and Year One teacher; Mrs Peploe has joined us as a Year Two teacher and Mrs Hughes has joined us EYFS/KS1 PPA teacher.

I have attached the details below for the welcome meetings for each year group. Please make every effort to come along to the welcome meeting to find out what your child will be learning this year and how you can help at home.

Please feel free to ask me any questions that you may have. I look forward to working with you this year.

Kind regards,

Mrs Jo Atherton Headteacher

Year Group Welcome Meetings

Monday 11 th September	6.00pm	Welcome meeting for Reception parents
Monday 11 th September	6.30pm	Welcome meeting for Year One and Year Two parents
Tuesday 12 th September	6:00pm	Welcome meeting for Year Three and Year Four parents
Tuesday 12 th September	6.30pm	Welcome meeting for Year Five and Year Six parents





















